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NEWS AND UPDATES 

ROAD CLOSURE ON N 42ND ST 

04/01/2022 
 
N 42nd Street between Fletcher Ave and Skipper Rd will be closed starting Monday 
April 4 thru April 25. 

Bull Runner service on Route A and Route C will be modified as follows: 
Route A will be on a detour. 
 
A temporary Route C Off Campus will connect MSC to stops on 46th, Skipper, and 
two stops on 42nd St. 
 
A temporary Route C On Campus will make connections between MSC, Library, 
and The Village. 
 
For more information, please call 813-974-6902. You can track our buses live 
at usfbullrunner.com 

USF BULL STOCK PARKING & TRAFFIC ALERTS – APRIL 6 
THROUGH APRIL 9 

04/04/2022 

The 2022 USF Bull Stock events, scheduled for April 6 - 9 will significantly impact 
parking and traffic in the Lot 35 area and its surrounding parking lots. Please 
carefully review the impact below to determine alternative parking options. 

http://usfbullrunner.com/


http://www.usf.edu/administrative-services/parking/about-us/news-and-updates.aspx 
 

 
All vehicles left in lot 35 after 8:00am April 6, will be subject to a citation and 
will be towed at the owner’s expense. 

Vehicles in lot 35 may relocate to the following surrounding lots with the proper 
designated permit: 17A, 17B, 18, 5E, 56, and Crescent Hill Garage 

Parking lots will be impacted as follows: 
 

Parking Lot Dates Impacted April 6,7,8 & 9 

Lot 35 
Will be closed at 8:00am on Wed., Apr. 6 through Sat., Apr. 9 for the 
Bull Stock Concert and Events 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Street Closures will begin on Friday, April 8 at 4:00pm 

On Friday, April 8, a portion of Genshaft Drive between Holly and the south 
entrance of lot 5E will be closed starting at 4:00pm for the Bull Stock Carnival and 
Concert. Please plan alternate travel routes on campus to avoid these areas on 
Friday evening. 

We recommend parking in the Beard or Laurel parking garages, which both offer 
convenient Bull Runner shuttle service to buildings around the impacted areas. Lots 
18B and 18T, located off Sycamore Drive, may also serve as good parking lot 
options for those who typically park in the Yuengling Center lots. 
 
Click here for a copy of the campus map to find the identified parking lots. 

 

http://www.usf.edu/administrative-services/parking/documents/parkingmap.pdf
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